
Subject: Annual Meeting Packet Pickup Information 

Dear Carlyon Beach Homeowners, 

The Annual Meeting for the Carlyon Beach Homeowners Association is scheduled for June 
14, 2025. 

This year, annual meeting packets will be available for pickup at the Clubhouse 
starting at 1:00 PM on May 15, 2025. Packets will remain onsite for sign-out through May 
30, 2025, at 4:00 PM. Any packets not picked up by that time will be mailed to the address 
we have on file, in accordance with the 14-day notice requirement outlined in the Bylaws 
and applicable RCWs. 

To assist homeowners who may not be available during normal weekday hours, the Board 
will have the Clubhouse open for additional pickup times: 

• Friday, May 16 | 5:00 PM – 7:00 PM 

• Sunday, May 18 | 10:00 AM – 12:00 PM 

• Tuesday, May 20 | 4:00 PM – 6:00 PM 

• Saturday, May 24 | 10:00 AM – 12:00 PM 

We encourage you to take advantage of one of these opportunities to retrieve your packet in 
person. 

Thank you, 
Vantage Community Management 
On behalf of the Carlyon Beach Homeowners Association Board of Directors 

 


